
Notice to Beneficiaries: Protection Under Title VI 

 

• St. Lawrence County operates its programs and services without regard to color, race or 
national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. Any person who 
believes she or he has been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI 
may file a complaint with the County Planning Director. 

 

• For more information on St. Lawrence County’s Title VI Plan, and the procedures to file a 
complaint, visit:  

 
https://stlawco.gov/Departments/HumanResources  
 

Persons may also contact: 

Title VI Coordinator: Planning Director 

Mailing Address: 48 Court Street, Canton, NY 13617 

Phone: (315) 379-2292 

Email: planning@stlawco.gov 

 

• A complaint may be filed directly with the Federal Transit Administration by filing a 
complaint with the Office of Civil Rights, Attention Title VI Program Coordinator, East 
Building, 5th Floor-TCR, 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE Washington DC 20590 

 

• If information is needed in another language, the County can arrange to obtain written and 
verbal translation services for beneficiaries upon request. 
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